

American Planning Association

Texas Chapter

Making Great Communities Happen

Chapter Officers

M. Douglas McDonald, AICP, CNU-A President 214.801.7792

president@apatexas.org

Chance Sparks, AICP President-Elect 512.312.0084

csparks@ci.buda.tx.us

Angela M. Martinez Treasurer (409) 739-2147 ang.martinez18@gmail.com

Christina Sebastian, AICP Secretary 972.941.7473 christinas@plano.gov

Kimberley Mickelson, JD, AICP Past President 281.703.5148 kmickelson1@me.com

Christopher J. Looney, AICP TML Affiliate 830.221.4055 CLooney@nbtexas.org

Executive Administrator

Mike McAnelly, FAICP 9629 Fallbrook Drive Dallas, Texas 75243 214.850.9046 administrator@apatexas.org September 1, 2018

Honorable Mayor George Fuller City of McKinney 221 N. Tennessee Street McKinney, Texas 75069

Dear Mayor Fuller:

It is with great pleasure that the Texas Chapter of the American Planning Association presents the enclosed "Certificate of Achievement for Planning Excellence" to your Planning Department for 2018. This certificate recognizes the professional planning standards demonstrated by your planning staff and the funding and support exhibited by your City Council and Planning & Zoning Commission. More specifically, the City of McKinney has met the Chapter's goals for:

- o Increasing awareness of professional planning,
- o Recognizing planning departments which meet certain professional requirements,
- o Enhancing neighborhood and citizen recognition of planning efforts,
- o Encouraging the funding of professional training for Commissioners and staff, and
- Aiding in economic development and community image.

I encourage you to share this award with your City Council and Planning Commission at an appropriate time. The Board of Directors and the 2,400 members of the APA Texas Chapter look forward to your continued success and your leadership in community planning in Texas.

Respectfully submitted,

M. Douglas McDonald, AICP, CNU-A

Chapter President

The Texas Chapter of the American Planning Association is a 501(c)3 organization (23-7431522) as determined by the Internal Revenue Service. Gifts are tax deductible as allowed by law. Please consult your tax advisor for more information.